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Monthly Report for September 2024 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Usage gradually tapered off during September with the approach of cooler weather.  The CD3 operated problem-free all month.  Began planning and scheduling for winterizing of the unit in October.

9/2/2024 - The Clean Boats / Clean Waters program concluded for the season on Labor Day.  All of the 
CBCW data has been posted to SWIMS.
9/7/2024 – Final WBT Lakes Improvement Association meeting for the season.  Presented a summary
report on the project.
9/10/2024 – Attended Garfield Town Board meeting.  Obtained a letter documenting their in-kind 
		contributions of labor and equipment for site preparation, and informed the board that
 I had a check from the Association to pay their bill of $1275.74 for the trap rock used in
the project.  The Treasurer presented another trap rock bill for $657.94.  After
discussion, Town Chairman Ed Gullicksom agreed to pay the second bill from the Parks
budget.  
9/13/2024 – Zebra mussels continue to expand their foothold in our two lakes (see included email with
photos).  Although the CD3 unit will not reduce our infestation, we hope that with boater education and the cleaning station we can reduce the spread to other lakes. 
9/17/24 – Sent a copy of the Township’s letter documenting the in-kind work to Jill Sunderland, our DNR
grant specialist.  Jill informed me that we had now completed requirements for our grant reimbursement and assisted me with completing the form.  In turn I submitted the form back to Jill and she put it in for processing.
9/18/2024 – Jill let me know that our payment has been processed and we will see it in the mail soon.
9/19/2024 – Submitted monthly report for August to Tyler Mesalk.
9/24/2024 – We received check for $14,177.66 for DNR grant reimbursement.


